
From: Riordan, Steve [mailto:stephen.riordan@nationalgrid.com]
Sent: 13 April 2016 08:49
To: Stephen Anyanwu
Subject: New Fence 
  
Stephen, 
To confirm that the proposed new fence at The Lodge 2 Northaw Place Coopers Lane
Potters Bar can proceed as the HP gas pipeline in the vicinity will not be affected.

  
Regards, 
Steve. 
  
Stephen Riordan  
Land Liaison 
Pipelines 
London North 
  
Telephone        Mobile    07976  777097 
  
e-mail                 stephen.riordan@nationalgrid.com 
  
  
  

This e-mail, and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended for the
addressee(s) only. The content may also contain legal, professional or other privileged
information. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately
and then delete the e-mail and any attachments. You should not disclose, copy or take
any action in reliance on this transmission.

You may report the matter by contacting us via our UK Contacts Page or our US
Contacts Page (accessed by clicking on the appropriate link)

Please ensure you have adequate virus protection before you open or detach any
documents from this transmission. National Grid plc and its affiliates do not accept any
liability for viruses. An e-mail reply to this address may be subject to monitoring for
operational reasons or lawful business practices.

For the registered information on the UK operating companies within the National Grid
group please use the attached link:
http://www.nationalgrid.com/corporate/legal/registeredoffices.htm

mailto:stephen.riordan@nationalgrid.com
mailto:stephen.riordan@uk.ngrid.com
http://www2.nationalgrid.com/contact-us/
https://www1.nationalgridus.com/ContactUs
https://www1.nationalgridus.com/ContactUs
http://www.nationalgrid.com/corporate/legal/registeredoffices.htm



